
	

Miss Mishou’s October 
Owl Report  

	“OWL” We’ve Been Up To 
 

Important Information 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Second and Third Grade are off to a 
great start!  I have had so much fun getting 
to know these amazing second grade friends 
and catching up with my 3rd grade friends! 

Second graders are really getting good 
at our morning and afternoon routines!  They 
are using “OWL” folders to keep themselves 
organized. 

Third graders are adjusting very well to 
the recent change in 3rd grade.  Ms. Judy is 
filling in for Mrs. Ziegra. We couldn’t ask for a 
better helper! I am the teacher to contact 
for both 2nd and 3rd grade until further notice! 

Second and third grade are working 
together for science and social studies this 
year.  We are currently learning about erosion. 
We’re exploring what it is and how it impacts 
our community.  We have been to the boat 
landing and Joe Pease to check out erosion 
and projects being done to protect Indian 
Island from it! 

2nd and 3rd Grade completed the Fall 
NWEA tests!  They did an outstanding job 
taking the test and doing their best!   

Be sure to check “OWL” folders and 
agendas each night for homework, papers and 
perhaps even notes from me! Also keep an 
eye on ClassTag for communication! 

 
~Miss Mishou 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Halloween Party 
 

 

   Second grade will be having a Halloween 
party on Monday October 31st.   I will 
send out a Classtag signup if you’d like 
to send something.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

“Grow Wise 
Little Owls” 

 
 

 
 

Something New 
 

 

Second and Third grade are combined 
this year for Science and Social Studies 
as well as all their specials!  This creates 
more opportunities for both groups in 
collaboration, teamwork, social 
emotional learning and more.  
 

🦉  Haunted Readings are Tuesday,  
October 25th  

🦉  Halloween Party Monday, October 31st 

  

🦉  Inservice – No School Tuesday  
November 1st  

 
 

 
 
 

 


